
 

 
M E M O R A N D U M 
______________________________________________________________________ 
Date:   June 18, 2024 

To:   Deadwood City Commission 
From:  Kevin Kuchenbecker, Historic Preservation Officer 

Mike Runge, City Archivist 

Re:   Pannier Graphics, Outdoor Interpretive Panels 
______________________________________________________________________ 

 
The City of Deadwood Archives is requesting permission to purchase four (4) 
outdoor interpretive panels from Pannier Graphics of Gibsonia, PA to be placed 

throughout Deadwood Gulch as part of Deadwood’s Historic Walking Tour. 
 

As part of this quote, the Historic Preservation Office would like to update and 
add the following panels to the downtown walking tour: 
 

• 18 x 24” First Baptist Church, 110 Sherman Steet, single pedestal.  
• 18 x 24” Serving the Black Hills, Outlaw Square, wall mount. 
• 18 x 24” Deadwood Changing, Outlaw Square, single pedestal. 

• 24 x 36” Deadwood Formation, Deadwood Welcome Center, double    
 pedestal. 

 
The Historic Preservation Commission review this request at their July 26, 
2024 meeting and recommend approval. 

 
RECOMMENDTION 

 
Move to allow the Historic Preservation Office to purchase four outdoor 
interpretive signs from Pannier Graphics at a cost not to exceed $3,400.00 

dollars to be paid out of the HP Public Education line item. 
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